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SUBJECT LETTER DATED AUGUST 19, 2022 FROM NENITA REGLA 
RE: STATUS OF THE ORDER OF INVESTIGATION OVER A 
PARCEL OF LAND LOCATED IN BGY. SIMPOKAN,PUERTO 
PRINCESA CITY

Forwarded is the memorandum of CENRO Puerto Princesa dated October 3, 2022 informing 
that the memorandum issued by the EMB 4B Regional Director as mentioned by Ms. Nenita Regia 
in her letter of August 19, 2022 is not received by his Office. Instead, a memorandum dated July 5, 
2022 from the Regional Executive Director reiterating the instruction to conduct the actual 
investigation of the case involving Nenita Regia et. al and Edgardo Vasques et.al.

The same memorandum is requesting a corresponding fund to cover the expenses to be 
incurred in the said investigation. This Office concurs with the request and found it necessary 
considering that PENRO Palawan has no equivalent fund to cover all the expenses similar to the 
conduct of investigations, mandatory inspection as stipulated in DAO 2016-31, and or the expenses 
for supplies to address the entire documents subject for action covering six (6) CENROs of the Land 
Investigation Unit.

This Office is hereby asking for eonsideration and or attention on the matter.

ELIZARDO B. CAYATOC
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